
 

 
Ministry of Corporate Affairs 

Government of India 
 
 

All members of the public are hereby informed that the Ministry 
of Corporate Affairs has withdrawn its support to the website- 
www.investorhelpline.in, launched under the aegis of Investor 
Education and Protection Fund, with effect from the 1st July, 2011. 
The Ministry is in the process of preparing modalities for transferring 
the unresolved complaints to its website – www.mca.gov.in/MCA21/. 
However, the complainant is free to file fresh complaints on the 
Ministry’s website - www.mca.gov.in/MCA21/, in respect of the 
unresolved complaints filed earlier on the website- 
www.investorhelpline.in. 
 

Further, the members of the public are informed that henceforth 
they may file their grievances online on the Ministry’s website – 
www.mca.gov.in/MCA21/. The filing of the grievances on this website 
does not require any registration. The user would be required to file 
his/her grievance through an e-form, which would capture his/her 
relevant details. 

 
The user will also be able to track the status of his/her 

grievance through the Service Request Number allotted at the time of 
filing the grievance.  

 


